
The Republic of Cake, known

as ROC to Orinda's cupcake-

lovers, recently celebrated its one-

year anniversary of business in

Orinda. A the City Council's most

recent meeting, ROC owner Peter

McNiff told the Council Members

that he had been forewarned about

the curse of Theater Square. "But

the clouds that had covered Theater

Square seemed to break when we

opened a year ago, and the sun has

been shining on the place ever

since, " said McNiff. Over the

course of the last year, ROC do-

nated over $8,000 of the store's pro-

ceeds to children's philanthropic

causes including the Educational

Foundation of Orinda (EFO). Every

Monday 10% of ROC's revenues

for the day are donated to EFO. 
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How can we serve you? 
Let us count the ways.

At the UC Eye Center in Berkeley, how you see is what you get.  
Because we’re part of the top-rated UC School of Optometry,  
we’re here for you and your family in a whole range of ways:  

• Pediatric Vision Care • Eye Examinations 
• LASIK Surgery • Geriatric Vision Care  • Contact Lenses 

• Eyewear Center • Specialized Vision Care

Make an appointment and go Cal!

Handsomely remodeled Orinda home offers 

extraordinary views from a gated and private

2.7+ acre site.  Conveniently located, the 

single level 4+ BR, 4 BA home of apx 4000

sqft offers a serene setting that you won’t

want to leave. 

Call Frank or Dick to arrange 

a personal showing.

Orinda 
Entertainer’s Delight!
New Listing - Not on MLS

Very Private, Great Views

Offered at $2,250,000

Frank Woodward
925.788.4963

Dick Holt
925.297.9150

Frank@FrankWoodward.com rwholtcb@aol.com

Orinda
Lafayette
Moraga

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SERVE 
ON A CITY OF ORINDA COMMISSION OR COMMITTEE
The City of Orinda is seeking applications from resident volunteers to serve on the City’s: 

Planning Commission (3)
Parks & Recreation Commission (3)

Citizens’ Infrastructure Oversight Commission (2)
Traffic Safety Advisory Committee (3)

Finance Advisory Committee (3)
Art in Public Places Committee (1)

Public Works Aesthetic Review Committee (1)
Audit and Finance Committee (1)

Effective February 2011, there will be vacancies on the Planning Commission, Parks and
Recreation Commission, Citizens’ Infrastructure Oversight Commission, Traffic Safety Advisory
Committee, Finance Advisory Committee, and one vacancy on the Public Works Aesthetic
Review Committee, Art in Public Places Committee and Audit and Finance Committee.

Statement of Interest forms are available from the Orinda City Clerk's Office, 22 Orinda Way,
Orinda, CA 94563. If you have any specific questions regarding the recruitment, please contact
Michele Olsen, City Clerk at 925-253-4221 or molsen@cityoforinda.org. Application forms may
also be downloaded from the City’s website at www.cityoforinda.org. 

Completed Statement of Interest forms must be submitted to the City Clerk’s Office by 
Friday, January 21, 2011 at 5:00p.m.

Qualified applicants will be invited to interview before the full City Council on 
Saturday, January 29, 2011.

Michele L. Olsen
City Clerk

Next Up in the Library Gallery—New
Images of  Old Orinda
By Andrea A. Firth

The Orinda Library Gallery

will showcase over twenty

images of Orinda from the early

1900’s as part of the exhibit New

Images of Old Orinda – 1901 to

1920’s sponsored by the Orinda

Historical Society (OHS). The

newly discovered photos of Orinda

were taken between 1901 and the

mid-1920’s by Edward I.

deLaveaga—a prominent devel-

oper and resident of the city. The

granddaughters of deLaveaga

found the original glass negatives

on the family’s estate.

“The most striking aspect of

these photos is the lack of develop-

ment and the beauty of the hills and

surrounding area before the city

was inhabited in any significant

way,” said Charlie Vollmar, Vice

President of the OHS. There is a

also a panoramic view of the hills,

digitally pieced together by OHS

member Teresa Long, which gives

residents a full picture of Orinda’s

landscape in the early twentieth

century, explained Vollmar.

In addition, the Society has

created a mantle-like display of

photographic portraits from the

same timeframe. And, the exhibit

also includes photographs of the

original Kennedy Tunnel and con-

struction on the first three bores of

the Caldecott Tunnel. Along with

these two photo collections, the

OHS is also displaying artifacts

from the era that are normally on

display in the Society’s museum.  

The opening reception for the

exhibit will be held on Friday, Jan-

uary 7th from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m.

Members of the Orinda Historical

Society, the deLaveaga family, and 

Ray Mailhot, former Super-

intendent of the Caldecott Tunnel,

will be on hand at the reception to

address questions. For more infor-

mation, contact the Orinda Histori-

cal society at (925) 254-1353.

Orinda Park School, Group Portrait, 1900. Photo courtesy of the Orinda Historical Society

ROC Celebrates One Year

Pictured are ROC co-owners Peter McNiff (left) and Chih Fang. 
Photo Ohlen Alexander




